
DELHI HIGH COURT EMPLOYEES CO-OPERATIVE THRIFT 
& CREDIT SOCIETY LIMITED 

[Regd No.267-C-TC] 
Delhi High Court, Sher Shah Road, New Delhi 
 

NOTICE/APPEAL 
FOR 

 
REGISTRATION ON WEBSITE 

The Delhi High Court Employees Co-operative Thrift and Credit Society Ltd 
has developed a dedicated website http://dhcetcsociety.com for facilities of its members 
which became functional in the month of September 2019 and the announcement to that 
effect was duly made in the Annual General Body Meeting held on 19/10/2019 with the 
request that all the members should REGISTER  themselves on the above website. 

It has been noticed that till now a some of the members have not registered 
themselves on the website resulting thereby not only the unavailability of the 
complete data/particulars of the members with the society but also causing duplicity 
of work and inconvenience to the Members. 

Further the election process of the Society has already commenced and the 
Returning Officer appointed by RCS (pls refer to earlier Notice dated 28.02.2020) has 
requested the Society to furnish a list of all members with addresses

 Now, therefore, all the members (who have not registered themselves) are 
once again requested to register themselves on the website of the society 
i.e. 

 for conducting 
the election of the Society. 

http://dhcetcsociety.com at the earliest and preferably latest by 10th March 2020 
so that the updated list can be sent to concerned authority/Returning Officer. 

 In case any member is unable to register due to some technical error or 
otherwise, he/she may contact any member of the Managing Committee for 
resolution of such problem. 

  

  

New Delhi                Sd/- 
Dated  : 05.03.2020       (Hitesh Kumar)
         Secretary 
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